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Date of Request for 
Comment: 

February 26, 2021 

Period of 
Comment: 

February 10, 
2021 

through March 2, 
2021 

Comments 
From: 

Capital Power Corporation 

Date 
[yyyy/mm/dd]: 

2021/03/02 

  
Contact: Shannon Ferdinand 

Phone: 780-392-5442 / 780-691-6735  

Email: sferdinand@capitalpower.com 

 
Instructions:  

1. Please fill out the section above as indicated. 
2. Please refer back to the Consultation Letter under the “Attachments” section to view materials related to the proposed retirement of 

existing VAR-002-WECC-AB-1. 
3. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments, proposed revisions, and reasons for your position 

underneath (if any). Blank boxes will be interpreted as favourable comments.   
4. Please be advised that general comments do not give the AESO any specific issue to consider and address, and results in a general 

response. 
 

Alberta Reliability Standard Stakeholder Comments and/or Alternative Proposal 

Retirement 

 
1. Do you have any concerns with the proposed 

retirement of the existing VAR-002-WECC-AB-1? 
If yes, please specify.  

Capital Power appreciates the opportunity to provide comments. Capital 
Power supports the proposed retirement of the existing VAR-002-WECC-AB-
1 standard as it would improve alignment and consistency with NERC. 

 


